     ST GEORGE HOSPITAL SCHOOL

                VISITORS POLICY

 Students who attend the Hospital school are patients of St George Hospital. Recommended visiting hours for patients are 10:00am to 12:30pm and 3:00pm to 8pm.

Patients’ Visitors

All visitors should report on arrival to the nurses’ station.

If visitors arrive to visit students during school time then the student must be accompanied by a school staff member to the nurses’ desk where staff will be informed that the student has a visitor. The student will be then be handed over to the nursing staff or escorted to their room depending on the circumstances.  Visitors may not visit patients in the school room except for a brief greeting or farewell (if they have already identified themselves to school staff).  Note that school staff do not have access to information regarding Family Law issues relating to specific children. 

Parents and guardians with students in the classroom

As we attempt to make the classroom environment as normal as possible, parents and guardians are encouraged to leave their children once they are settled.  They can wait across the hallway in the Parent’s Room where their child can have easy access to them if required.  This is also a good opportunity for parents to have a much needed break.  
If there are special circumstances (e.g. a student is undergoing an allergy test) parents may be given permission by the teacher in charge to stay in the classroom with the student for a brief period, however they should register in the school visitors book. Parents and visitors should also be reminded, if necessary, of the normal protocols with regards to confidentiality and respecting the rights of other students/patients
Visitor’s book

All volunteers and visitors must sign school visitors book and register name, date, time of arrival and departure, and purpose of visit.

Hospital staff

Staff employed by the hospital are not required to register their visit in the School visitor’s book.
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